Sample Letter #1
To serve you better with even more space, we are moving to a new facility on 1600 Main Street, just south of the Springfield Mall. To celebrate the expansion, we are offering up to 75 percent off our regular prices during the week of March 15-20. For preferred customers like you, we are holding a presale on March 13. Come and get the best buys while they last.

